
7/5/2016 
• • • 
Tim Dyck 
Fairhaven Light and Ether, LLC 
119 N Commercial St Ste 190 
Bellingham, WA 98225 

Utilities & Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Regarding: Penalty Assessment: UT-160555 

To whom it concerns: 

We recently acquired Fairhaven Light and Ether, LLC last year and were not aware of needing 
to file with the Utilities & Transportation Commission.  We have had several issues with the 
transition of the previous ownership to us: 

1. Change of address – for a while we did not have access to the current PO Box and were not 
receiving all correspondents meant for us.  We are just now going through and getting 
everyone updated to a new address that we have regular access too. 

2. General training – unfortunately no training as to what has been needed in terms of filing 
has not been provided so we are playing catch up. 

3. Understanding – we had no idea that Fairhaven Light and Ether, LLC was registered with 
the Utilities & Transportation Commission given that Fairhaven Light and Ether, LLC 
provides no VoIP or Phone services. 

We understand that we are in error on not filing a timely report and are asking the commission 
for grace.  Thank you for your time, efforts, and consideration into this mater. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Dyck 
Treasurer 
Fairhaven Light and Ether, LLC 


